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Brazil continues to host scientific meetings:

October saw the topic of Menopause and November Women in Brazilian Art: Tarsila do

Amaral.

On October 23, The Regional Council of Medicine, State of São Paulo, organized a full

day symposium on “Bioethics and Violence against Women.”

Dr Kyung Ah Park, President of MWIA, was one of the invited speakers. Her subject

was” How can we eliminate familiar violence.” ABMM was represented by various

directors such as Dra. Marilene Mello and Dra. Maite Sevillano.

The elections for the executive of 2016-2018 of ABMM were on December 10.

The new President is Fatima Regina Alves and Vice President is Marilene Melo.

We are looking forward to meeting our colleagues in Vienna in July.


